
 
       

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Legal Committee Meeting 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the Legal 

Committee scheduled for Thursday, October 27th has been 

cancelled. 

 

Please check the City’s website for confirmation of the meeting 

date or contact the Office of the City Manager at 847-810-3676. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


